
‘Working together to achieve success’ 

PSFA Update – November 2023 Next PSFA Meeting: Thurs 
07.12.23 at 15:10, 

Cooking Room   

Your current PSFA Committee: 

Chair: Leanne Burbidge. Deputy Chair: Christine Wright. Secretary: Sarah Myers. Treasurer: Sarah Berry.

Thank you to our current and new members. 

“As parents and teachers, we hold the pen that writes the chapters of our children’s lives”

What do we have coming up in Nov/Dec?

Fri 17/11 PSFA non-uniform day – chocolate donations please 

Wed 29/11 PSFA Chocolate Tombola after school in the hall 

Thurs 30/11 PSFA Christmas Bingo, 6-8pm 

W/C 4/12 PSFA Santa’s Grotto, after school 

W/C 18/12 PSFA Secret Santa Gift Room

Recent PSFA Events

• Halloween Disco – Children all seemed to have a wonderful time. Feedback was regarding cost of entry 

including a more sustainable ‘party bag’ and this being offered to all children as part of the entry price. 

• Pumpkin Decorating Competition – well received and some great entries sent in. Discussions ongoing 

regarding a Christmas competition like this – window decorating etc. 

How will we use your donations?

Regular PSFA expenditure includes:

Y6 Leavers’ Books

Christmas and end of year book for every child

Recent one-off expenditure: 

Outdoor furniture and construction resources for Y1

“I feel pleased to be involved in decision making around the exciting events at Mossgate. My opinions are heard and 
my ideas are valued. It’s a small group of people and I was made to feel so welcome. It can be intimidating when you 

don’t know what to expect but it is informal and there’s no pressure to do anything but turn up and share ideas.” 


